
 

 

 
 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
The Scottish Housing Regulator protects 

the interests of homeless people and 

others who use housing services. 

What we’re doing 

The Regulator has asked Craigforth 

(independent researchers) to speak to 

people who have used homeless 

services.  Your feedback will help the 

Regulator focus on what’s important for 

people. 

How to take part 

We will be visiting the service on 

Tuesday 27 March. 

We want to talk to as many different 

people as possible.  You can come along 

any time - interviews last around 10-15 

minutes.  If you can’t make it on the day 

you can take part by phone. 

  

 
 

 

 

 
We are visiting on:  

Tuesday 27 March 

1pm-2.30pm at 

51 John St, 

Montrose 

You can drop in anytime to 

speak to a researcher. 

If you can’t make it, you 

can give your views by 

phone. Call us to arrange 

a time: 

0800 027 2245 or 

01786 448610 

Everyone taking part receives a £15 high 

street voucher as a thank you 
 

Research with users of 

homeless services 


